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Friday 16th March 2023 

Dear Parents and Guardians 
 
 

                             Tractor visit for Class 1! 
 
Class 1 had an exciting visit this week from Farmer Phil 
and his tractor! We would like to say a big thank you 
to Phil and Mr Jones for making it possible. There is 
more information and lots of photos on the Class 1 
homepage on the website if you would like to take a 
look!  
 
https://brynoffa.shropshire.sch.uk/class-1-homepage/  
 

 
 Year 5 Condover Residential 

 
The Year 5 pupils had an amazing time at their 
Condover Residential Visit at the beginning of the month. 
They even managed to take part in pyjama day for 
World Book Day! Please check the website for photos of 
their adventures!  
 
 

https://brynoffa.shropshire.sch.uk/class-4-blog/condover-2023/  
 

                                   Red Nose Day! 
 
The children looked fantastic today in their red outfits and crazy 
hair! It was lovely to see so many children taking part! Thank you 
for all your kind donations. We have raised the amazing amount 
of £122.10! Thank you so much! 
 

Personal items in school 
 

Can we please ask that children do not bring personal items such as books, notepads, 
pens, toys, teddies, keyrings etc into school unless they are to be shown as part of the class 
‘show and tell’. Whilst we understand that children may wish to carry familiar toys with 
them and to show their friends items they consider precious, it has been our experience, 
that bringing toys from home to school can create difficult situations to manage. They 
can disrupt the learning at school and they may be lost or damaged. Parents’ 
cooperation with this would be appreciated. 
 
 
 

http://www.brynoffa.shropshire.sch.uk/
https://brynoffa.shropshire.sch.uk/class-1-homepage/
https://brynoffa.shropshire.sch.uk/class-4-blog/condover-2023/


 
Returning things to school 

 
Parents and guardians are very welcome to post things in the post box if they wish. This 
will be checked daily. Please note that staff don’t always have time to check bags!  
 
                                   

         BOPTA Bag2School Clothing Donations 
 
Just a reminder that any second hand clothing donations need to be dropped 
into school by Monday morning at the latest please. 
 
 

                   Class 1 Forest School next week 
    
There will no Forest School session for Class 1 next week.  
 
 

Bits for Art! 
 
We would be grateful for donations of old shirts that dads or mums don’t 
wear anymore (for aprons) and newspapers for art lessons please. 

 
Week commencing Monday 20th March 

   
Tuesday during school: Class photos, Chess Club and Guitar Lessons 
Wednesday during school:  Class 1 visit to Treflach Farm, Orienteering at The 

Marches, Woodwind Lessons 
Thursday during school: Violin Lessons 
 

Stars of the Week!      
 
Anwen Stott for being an absolutely brilliant reader and for amazing Mrs Prior with her 
fluent reading this week! Anwen is also super hardworking and she kind and polite every 
day. Well done Anwen, keep being you!  
Jacson Carter for working so hard this week! Jacson has answered lots of questions about 
farming, particularly farm machinery. Well done Jacson!  
Primrose Waddington-Gries for the fantastic spring poem she wrote in English this 
week! Primrose always works hard in lessons and is always helpful around the classroom. 
Keep being a superstar Primrose, well done!  
Bethany Hill for her amazing finger print investigation during Class 3’s Science Week! 
Bethany did an amazing job of analysing her fingerprint using sellotape. Well done 
Bethany!  
Eva Swannick for being an incredibly kind and caring member of Class 3! Eva always 
offers to help her friends with their learning and it is a wonderful team player. Well done 
Eva!  
Iris Evans for her determination to improve! Iris has worked incredibly hard on her Maths 
and is now achieving superb marks on really tricky arithmetic papers. It shows exactly 
what can be achieved through hard work. Well done Iris!  
 
 
 



 
 
Temperance Waddington-Gries for really impressing Mr Jones and Mrs Hartland this 
week with her Science work! It was neat, informative and brilliant. Well done 
Temperance, keep being brilliant!  
Molly Tuer for being such a thoughtful and kind member of Class 5! Molly always 
considers other children before herself and takes the time to help others. This makes her a 
fantastic role model for the whole of Bryn Offa. Well done Molly!  
Bodhi Hodson and George Lambert for really impressing Miss Hyde this week with 
their balanced argument in English! They both challenged themselves to add appropriate 
vocabulary and to write in a formal style. Well done Bodhi and George!  
 
 

Bryn Offa Value of the Month – Courage  
 

 

 
 

  
 
 


